
P&F contacts:

Chairperson - 

Jonathon Egan

liwarapfpresidentgmail.com

Vice Chairperson- 

Nick Andrioff

liwarapfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer - 

Brad Marron

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

LADs Committee

lliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings

lliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

Secretary - 

Linda Jarvis

liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to

the P&F secretary.

Easter Raffle: Fri 4 April

 Mothers event: Sat 3 May

Next P&F meeting: Term 2 wk 2

First Fair meeting: 8 Aug 7pm

F A M I L Y  M A T T E R S
Dear families,

The P&F is back with a bang for 2025! The new executive has been
finalised, with fresh energy and ideas for the year ahead. Events
have been scheduled into the calendar, the Mothers event is
finalised and will be advertised soon, and the ball is already in
motion for the Fair in Term 4! Please keep an eye out for
communications, and help out wherever you can. The more
parents we have involved, the better. Happy New Year to all!

 

P&F Meetings 
are held every 

term in weeks 2

and 7 at 7pm in

the Liwara Hall.

All are invited to

attend.

Upcoming events:

The first Fair meeting will be held on 
8 August at Flowspace, North Beach.

If you would like to be a stall owner, you need to attend this meeting!


